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Missouri Valley Quilters Guild 
Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, January 21, 2016 
 

Mona Kay McCleary, Guild President, opened the meeting.   
 
OPENING COMMENTS BY GUILD PRESIDENT: 

Mona Kay opened the meeting.  Welcomed guest. 

MEETING MINUTES: 

No corrections to meeting minutes. 

Treasurer’s report: 

Current Balance - $1,641.59.  Books were audited recently.  There are several de-
posits that will be made before the next meeting. 

Committee Reports: 

National Teacher - Kathy Rizbicki from Crosby, Minnesota has been chosen for the 
National Teacher in 2017.  The date is set for April 21 and 22, 2017.  Trunk show 
Friday evening instead of Sunday.  There is no maximum for classes and the 
charge for each class is $595.  May discuss possible fundraisers with proceeds 
going towards the National Teacher expense. 

Warm Start - No update. 

Christmas Party - Party was a huge success. Thanks to the committee! 

Frozen Frolic 

Beautiful One Block Wonder - Ashley Chase is the teacher - Class is full. 
Accessory Bags - Mary Rasmussen is the teacher - Still have openings. 
Open Sewing will also be available. 

Unfinished Projects - $1 per card.  Deadlines to finish projects has been extended 
to June.   

Bus Trip - Sandy has information and can discuss at the next meeting.  The guild 
cannot sponsor the event but can make available the opportunities. 
 

 
 
 
 



NEW BUSINESS 

23rd Annual Minot Prairie Quilt Festival will be held March 11 - 13 at the Grand Hotel in Minot.  National 

teachers for this festival are Gudrun Erla and Chris Kirsch. Registration is currently open and the catalog is 

online. 

New quilt shop in Minot called, “Good Vibrations”.   

Baptist Home Request - The facility has space available for quilters.  They ask that residents can come and 

watch the quilters and ask questions.  Contact Stephanie Murnay at 989-7425 

Non-Profit Annual Report for Guild has been completed and will be mailed tomorrow.  The report is due Feb-

ruary 1, 2016. 

Capital Quilt Festival is November 4, 5 and 7, 2016.  They have asked for help from Missouri Valley Quilters.  

Mona Kay will get more information on the help needed, sign-up, etc. 

 

OTHER DISCUSSION: 

Art Retrospective and Sale to be held at 312 Buckingham Place, Bismarck from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. on January 

23, 2016. 

Board meeting February 3, 2016 at Schlotsky’s Deli - 5:30 p.m. 

Next meeting will be February 18, 2016.  Bring small projects for show-n-tell. 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned 

PROGRAM: Show and Share 
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Month Program 

December Christmas Party 

January Show and Share 

February Small Project Show and Share 

March Rummage Sale 

April Panels and Borders 

May 30th Anniversary Party 
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Announcement 
 

Krislyn Thompson is looking for two past issues of McCalls quilting.  Issues January/February and 

March/April 2014.  If you have these issues you can contact her at (701) 202-3805 or e-mail her at 

quilterkris@bis.midco.net  



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 18, 2016  Program  
 

Small Projects Show & Share  
 

Bring Your small projects  
 

Have you made a small quilt ,  pot holder, wall hanging 
or other cute small piece. Bring the item to the February 

meeting to show how quil t work can also be done in 
miniature too. 
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 Upcoming Events 

 

Frozen Frolic     

February 19-21, 2016    

Garrison, ND    
  

Minot Quilt Show 

March 11-13, 2016 

Minot, ND     
    

     
     

 

 

Missouri Valley Quilters Board Meeting 
The Missouri Valley Quilters board meeting was held February 3, 2016 

Wednesday, at Schlotsky’s.  (Meeting notes pending) 
 

Bus Trip! 

A&B Tours is organizing a bus trip June 8th through June 11th, 2016 for 

Quilt Fest 2016!  Stops include  

 Quilted Ceiling in Valley City, ND 

 MN Quilt Festival in St. Cloud, MN, 

 Dawn’s Quilt Shop in Alexandria, MN 

 Quilter’s Cottage in Fergus Falls, MN 

 And more! 

For more information, including a booking bonus, visit abtoursonline.com 

or e-mail abtours@srt.com or call (701) 852-8144 


